
 
Scotland Board of Education 

Scotland, Connecticut 

Transportation Committee Meeting Notice 

Tuesday, December 4, 2018 at 6:30PM 

Scotland Elementary School 

 

 

1. Call to Order 

2. Review Transportation Bid 

3. Possible Future Meeting 

4. Adjournment 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Scotland Elementary School’s Non-Discrimination Statement: 

Scotland Elementary School is committed to a policy of equal opportunity/affirmative action for all qualified persons and does not 

discriminate in any employment practice, education program, or educational activity on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, age, 

disability, religion, sexual orientation, marital status, ancestry, genetic information, veteran status, gender identity or expression or any other basis 

prohibited by Connecticut state and/or federal nondiscrimination laws. Each student is encouraged to develop and achieve individual 

educational goals. SES will provide every student with equal educational opportunities. No student will be excluded on such basis from 

participating in or having access to any course offerings, student athletics, counseling services, employment assistance, extracurricular 

activities or other school resources. Inquiries regarding Scotland School’s nondiscrimination policies should be directed to the Building 

Title IX coordinator, Jennifer Ridolfo, Scotland Elementary School, PO Box 97, Scotland, CT 06264, (860) 423-0064, the District 

Coordinator, Dr. Baran, or the Office for Civil Rights.  

 


